THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

FEBRUARY 19, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF OWNER/ARCHITECT CONTRACT FOR THE VINE GROVE ELEMENARY SCHOOL RENOVATION/CONSTRUCTION PROJECT.
ISSUE:  

The Board needs to approve the owner/architect contract for the Vine Grove Elementary School project Phase 2.
FACTS


The Board has approved to use Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects for the remaining renovation/construction phased work at Vine Grove Elementary School.  The remaining renovation/construction is projected to cost $1,078,980 (initial estimated cost).  The Kentucky Department of Education requires the local Board to approve owner/architect agreements for construction.  Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects are requesting a fee rate of 6.4% for this project.  (See attached contract and documentation).  

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/ ARCHITECT CONTRACT WITH SHERMAN CARTER BARNHART FOR THE REMAINING VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENOVATION PROJECT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/ ARCHITECT CONTRACT WITH SHERMAN CARTER BARNHART FOR THE REMAINING VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENOVATION PROJECT.
